














 

January 2024 
 
Dear Livingston County Leadership,  
 
On behalf of the United Way of Livingston County, I am writing to express our support for the 
Heritage Prairie Renewable project proposed in Kankakee and Livingston Counties. At the 
United Way, we aim to build a stronger, more vibrant community by advocating for and investing 
in initiatives that uplift all residents. We believe the Heritage Prairie Renewable project aligns 
perfectly with this mission and significantly benefits our community, particularly regarding 
community engagement and economic impact. 
 
We applaud Heritage Prairie Renewable's commitment to extensive and transparent community 
engagement. From hosting public information sessions to actively soliciting feedback from 
residents, the developers have demonstrated a genuine desire to listen to and address 
community concerns. This collaborative approach fosters trust and creates a sense of 
ownership, essential for the project's success and, ultimately, for building a stronger 
community. 
 
We especially appreciate their efforts to partner with local non-profit organizations like the 
United Way. Their support of our initiative to provide resources for workforce development and 
skills training directly impacts residents' lives and prepares them for opportunities the project 
might bring. 
 
The project also stands to bring much-needed economic stimulus to Livingston County. 
Creating high-paying jobs during construction and long-term operations will provide additional 
income for families and inject significant resources into the local economy. Additionally, 
landowners participating in the project will receive stable lease payments, contributing to their 
financial security and strengthening the agricultural sector. 
 
We believe the Heritage Prairie Renewable project offers a unique opportunity for Livingston 
County to experience meaningful economic growth, enhance infrastructure, and cultivate a 
stronger, more inclusive community. We encourage everyone to consider the potential benefits 
of this project and join us in supporting its development. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Executive Director 
Livingston County United Way 
 
 






















